
Ai  iNSIGHT 
 

 

 

 

The Dept. of Information Technology is organizing a workshop titled “AI Insight” 

on 26th July, 2025, Saturday at our college premises from 10:30 AM to 05:00 PM in 

collaboration with Google Developer Group on Campus-NSEC (erstwhile GDSC-

NSEC) and Machine Learning Kolkata (formerly TensorFlow User Group Kolkata). 

 

UG/PG students from NSEC can join the workshop. Inter-institutional student 

participation is also allowed. 

 

Registration Link:  

https://partiful.com/e/42m4kBZ8JuD1Steh79Qz 

 

https://partiful.com/e/42m4kBZ8JuD1Steh79Qz

